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Mark Felman
DBEDT LUC

[EXTERNAL] Relocation of Asphalt Plant to Grace Pacific Makakilo Quarry
Sunday, August 18, 2024 9:41:53 AM

EGENVE

08/19/2024
9:46 am

STATE OF HAWAII
LAND USE COMMISSION

Is this relocation no longer under consideration. Thank you for your response. Respectfully,

Mark Felman
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